
EDUCATION REFORM: 
Have your say

Education Reform 
The Government is creating a 10 Year 
Education Plan. David Coon, MLA for 
Fredericton South, is on the Advisory 
Committee. You have a chance to tell the 
government what is working and what is failing 
in NB’s education system. What does the next 
generation need to learn? How can our 
schools help students reach their full 
potential? What needs more emphasis? The 
possibilities are endless. Evening begins with a 
panel, followed by facilitated discussions. 

What: Community Meeting     
When: Wednesday, Jan. 27, 6:30-8:30pm    
Where: Boys & Girls Club, 499 Canterbury Dr. 


